To whom it may concern,

I wish to log my opposition to the preferred development of Warrington being made into a

City.

I believe the
implementation of a possible dual carriage way, to accommodate significant green belt
building, will be extremely detrimental to our current way of life.

This will add a high amount of congestion to the already struggling one way system in
Latchford Village. Crating safety hazards for the many young families that use this as a
route to work, school and day-to-day errands.

The building on green belt land would be a huge loss to this area in Cheshire, where the
majority of local residents enjoy a good balance of life in town, and life in the country
side. Not to mention the effects this will have on local wildlife who would be losing their
natural habitat. I know of many families who enjoy routes around this land, teaching their
young children about the animals etc that live there. Not to mention, of course, the impact
this would have on our local schools and health services which are already struggling
under new budget reforms etc.

I also think the use of the Trans Pennine Trail would be a tragic loss. As previously
mentioned, _ and we have walked along this Trail many times
and have been looking forward to a time when our child can ride a bike, so we can explore
further than we have up to now. How sad, for us, that this may now not happen due to
these development plans.

It saddens me that the local council have no doubt disrdgarded the concerns that I, and
many, many others, have raised, during the planning stages. Especially as I am unaware of
any notification from the council to any of my neighbours within the local community.

I thank you for taking the time to read this email and my concerns, and wish for it to be
logged as a formal opposition to the proposed development plan.

Many thanks,






